
 Report On Introduction to Robotics FDP 



The two day Faculty Development Program on “Introduction to Robotics” organized by the 

Department of Electronics and Communication Engineering in association with Eyantra 

Robotics Lab, IIT Bombay commenced on June 11th, 2019 in the Internet Lab, AIET at 9:30 

a.m. The workshop was conducted by e-Yantra project team, IIT Bombay comprising of Ms. 

Rutuja and Mr. Prasad. e-Yantra project from IITB is sponsored by the Ministry of Human 

Resource Development (MHRD), under the National Mission for Education through ICT 

(NMEICT) to provide hands-on learning-infrastructure to engineering students who have 

limited access to labs and mentors. The project supports various Engineering colleges to 

setup Robotics lab in their colleges. Dr. D.V Manjunatha, HOD, Department of Electronics 

and Communication Engineering gave a brief introduction about the Robotics Research Lab 

and then briefed out the proceedings of the workshop. Ms. Rutuja, the resource person from 

e-Yantra project IIT Bombay, spoke about the e-yantra, which is an initiative by IIT Bombay 

that aims to create the next generation of embedded systems engineers with a practical 

outlook to help provide practical solutions to some of the real world problems and also 

briefed out the opportunities and advantages involved in e-yantra.  

 Following the inauguration, the FDP proceeded to hands on training session. This session 

was conducted by Ms. Rutuja and Mr. Prasad, Project Technical Assistants, e-Yanta, IIT 

Bombay. Teams of participants from each institute were provided a robotic kit, Firebird V, 

and accessories, for hands on.  





 



 

The training covered introduction to the Firebird V robot, introduction to AVR 

microcontroller and programming environment, simple motion control using I/O ports, robot 

velocity control using pulse width modulation, sensor interfacing, interrupt programming, 

closed loop position control of robot using position encoders. At the end of the hands on, 

participants had completed the projects on zig-zag line following robot, obstacles avoiding 

navigation etc. 

 



The FDP concluded with the valedictory function which was presided by Sri. Vivek Alva, 

Managing Trustee, Alva’s Education Foundation on the 12th of June, 2019. 

 

 





 


